
 
2-1, Otemachi 2-Chome 

Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8105 JAPAN 

June 28, 2022 

 

Product Change Notification Letter 
 

Dear Valued Customer  
 

 
This letter is to inform to users of  Cellufine products. JNC have decided to manufacture  with 

another existing manufacturing site in addition to the conventional manufacturing site for the 

purpose of stable supply. 

 

There will be no change in raw materials, basic manufacturing formulas, specifications, etc. 

according to this change.  

 

 

 

Product name:  

Cellufine MAX Q-h 

Cellufine MAX GS 

 

Product Change: 

Adding manufacturing facility  

 

Reason of change: 

Due to stable supply for products 

 

Schedule: 

Apply after next manufacuturing 

 

 

Please contact JNC Corp. (cellufine@jnc-corp.co.jp) if you have additional questions. 

Best regards, 

 

    
Shigeru Yamamoto 

General Manager, Sales & Marketing Department 

Life Chemicals Division 

JNC Corporation 

 


